
Jones HCR No. 170

Requests the Board of Regents and the Board of Supervisors of Community and Technical
Colleges jointly to study the feasibility of offering community college services in the Greater
St. Mary Parish Area and to determine how the state can best meet the educational,
economic, and workforce development needs of this region.  Further requests the Board of
Regents to submit a written report of study findings and recommendations to the House
Committee on Education and the Senate Committee on Education not later than 60 days prior
to the 2014 R.S.


